
Send those fears far, far 
away — donate at our 
community blood drive.

Register here:

Can’t donate? Volunteer or  
cheer on a friend.
Source: World Health Organization, Blood Transfusion Facts, June 2022.

Co-sponsored by:

If you’ve ever been afraid to 
donate blood, we have some  
out-of-this-world good news: Giving 
blood is safe and easy. Just ask the  
donors who give 118.5 million units  
of blood each year here on earth.

Saturday, June 10
8:30 a.m. to 3 p.m.

Terumo Blood and Cell Technologies
11158 Collins Ave.
Lakewood

Tri-Peaks Meeting Room


